

Read the story.

LOST IN THE JUNGLE



It was the school term holiday. Rosli and two of his friends, Hamid and Kamal were hunting in the jungle. It was an unlucky day for them. They had been separated while running away from a wild bear in the jungle.

Rosli had not eaten any food for two days and he felt very weak. He remembered his friends, Kamal and Hamid. Were they safe? Rosli had lost his equipment and food supply. He knew that he should not give up.

Rosli was completely lost in the jungle and was going around in circles.



Leeches were draining his blood little by little. Where ever he went, he was attacked by mosquitoes and other insects. He rolled himself in mud. He was too scared to eat leaves or wild fruits because it might upset his stomach. He came across some animals' footprints which led him to a watering hole. He drank the water greedily until he was full. He decided to stay near the watering hole to wait for a search party.



Early in the morning of the fourth day, Rosli was awakened by something exploring his body. It was a wild deer licking him. He jumped and screamed out loud. It then disappeared into the jungle. Rosli was thankful that he was safe. He was getting weaker day by day.

On the sixth day, rescuers found him. They were surprised to see Rosli covered in mud from head to toe. The rescuers gently lifted his thin and weak body onto a stretcher and then carried him out the jungle.



A. Read the questions carefully. Question 1, 2, 3 choose the correct answer and question 4, 5 write your answers in full sentences on the blank.

1. Who are Rosli's friends?

- a. Rosli's friends are Kamal and Hamid.
- b. Rosli's friends are Kamal and the deer.
- c. Rosli's friends are Hamid and Rosli.

2. Why did Rosli feel weak?

- a. Rosli felt weak because Rosli had eaten food for two days.
- b. Rosli felt weak because Rosli had not eaten food for two days.
- c. Rosli felt weak because Rosli had eaten fruits for two days.

3. Why was he scared to eat anything in the jungle?

- a. He was scared to eat anything in the jungle because it might upset him.
- b. He was scared to eat anything in the jungle because it might upset his friends.
- c. He was scared to eat anything in the jungle because it might upset his stomach.

4. What is the other word for gone in paragraph 5?

5. How do you know Rosli was saved from the jungle?
